What's the Scoop in 5th and 6th Grade?

Week of August 1st - August 4th

Miss Smolka Mrs. Zilliox Mrs. Antonio

Last Day Celebration

Families are invited to join us to celebrate our accomplishments on Thursday, August 4th at William Street School from 11:00-11:30

Reminders:

Please remember to send a snack and water bottle each day to school with your child!

Please continue
Reading Every night!
Have a great rest of
the summer!



Our Learning This Week:

Reading: This week as we read our Doughnut Fix book we continued to practice annotating the text as we read, find important information, identifying tricky words, and making connections to the text.

Writing: We have been continuing to work on our business plan and portfolio for our ice cream truck.

Math: We are continuing to review and practice our math facts while reinforcing our skills from 5th and 6th grade. This week we also completed an activity where students had to purchase the treats to figure out the total cost of our ice cream truck per week.

Our Project: This week we made homemade ice cream. We also worked on the construction of our ice cream truck! Grand Opening August 4th at 11:00!

Check it out! We made homemade ice cream!

